From: Brian Goodremont [mailto:brian@sanjuanislandoutfitters.com]

Sent: Friday, June 05, 2009 6:20 PM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Cc: 'Victoria Clipper-Darrel Bryan'; 'Jonathan Heerema'; Brown, Sally (UTC); Meehan, Marilyn (UTC);
Thompson, Jonathan (UTC)

Subject: Letter of Support TS-090424

To David Danner et al.,

This letter is written on behalf of Clipper Vacations — Victoria Clipper and affiliated subsidiaries. In
regards to TS-090424.

My name is Brian Goodremont, Owner and Operator of San Juan Outfitters. We operate kayak and
whale watch tours from Friday Harbor and Roche Harbor, Washington State.

| have worked with Victoria Clipper for 12 years, as a business manager and now an owner. Victoria
Clipper books their day trip and overnight guests primarily on our kayak tours, and we appreciate their
support of our local business.

This letter is to support their request for a temporary discontinuance of service. Their San Juan Express
service from Seattle to Friday Harbor has a positive impact on my business, as well as other businesses
within the community. We will miss this service this summer, and would like to see Clipper Navigation
continue this service in the Spring of 2010 without complications.

If you have any questions on how this service impacts my business, please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Sincerely,

Brian Goodremont

Owner — San Juan Outfitters
www.sanjuanislandoutfitters.com
brian@sanjuanislandoutfitters.com
866-810-1483




